
From: Trella Laughlin [mailto:happyhappyhappy71@cox.net]  

Sent: Sunday, June 15, 2014 8:31 AM 
To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: HOG FACTORIES 

 
Please. Do not let more hog farms in Arkansas.  Look to North Carolina and its pollution. First one hog 
factory, then another, then hundreds! 
  
Do your job and protect Arkansans. Do not let $$$$ overwhelm your obligation to protect the environment 
and our citizens. 
  
Thank you. 
 


